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The top picture shows a Dantco post 
mounted, variable speed, Disperser, 
Series 2030, 100 HP, explosion 
proof, with (2) SS304 tanks with 
tapered bottom, mezzanine mounted, 
with hinged tank covers, fill piping 
and flow meters, drain piping 
hooked-up to diaphragm pumps, 
control panel with push button 
controls, digital tachometers and 
ammeters.  Visible also is the 
working platform built by the 
customer.  This heavy duty Disperser 
system is used to process latex paint. 
 
This platform held (2) Dispersers 
systems including (4) 1000 gallon 
tanks for continuous operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This picture shows a working 
platform serving aggregate bins. 
Notice the comfortable steps leading 
to the solid steel deck and the 
removable railing built to OSHA 
specifications.  The platform was 
fabricated in modular form ready to 
be assembled at the job site with 
simple tools. 


